

Sent to BID Businesses on 3rd June 2020

Q&A Zoom Meeting with Marsha de Cordova MP

This is a gentle reminder that the Q&A Zoom Meeting with Marsha de Cordova MP for Battersea is on:

10th June at 2pm

Please could you RSVP to The Junction BID email directly before 9th June if you would like to attend – the Zoom address will be forwarded to you and your name/s will be registered with the office of Marsha de Cordova.

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk